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	Tel:
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	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
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	fabio.bigi@itu.int





	- To Administrations of Member States 

  of the Union

Copy:

- To ITU-T Sector Members;

- To ITU-T Associates;

- To the Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of

  the Telecommunication Standardization Advisory
  Group (TSAG);

- To the Director of the Telecommunication

  Development Bureau;

- To the Director of the Radiocommunication
  Bureau


	Subject:

	Proposed deletion of Annexes A to F of ITU-T Recommendation A.5 agreed to by the Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group at its meeting on 23 March 2001


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
At the request of the Chairman of the Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group (TSAG), I have the honour to inform you that the TSAG, in its meeting from 19 to 23 March 2001, agreed to delete Annexes A to F of ITU-T Recommendation A.5, in accordance with the provisions of Resolution 1, Section 9, § 9.8, of WTSA (Montreal, 2000).  31 Member States participated in the meeting and there was no objection to this agreement.

2
Annex 1 gives information about this agreement, including an explanatory summary about the reasons for the deletion.

3
Having regard to the provisions of Resolution 1, Section 9, I should be grateful if you would inform me by 2400 hours UTC on 30 June 2001 whether your Administration approves or rejects this deletion.


Should any Member States be of the opinion that deletion should not be accepted, they should advise their reasons for disapproving and the matter would be referred back to the Telecommunication Standardization Advisory Group.

4
After the above-mentioned deadline (30 June 2001), the Director of TSB will notify, in a circular, the result of the consultation. This information will also be published in the ITU Operational Bulletin.

Yours faithfully,

H. Zhao
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau

Annex: 1

ANNEX 1

 (to TSB Circular 38)

Proposed deletion of Annexes A to F to ITU-T Recommendation A.5


Annexes A to F to ITU-T Recommendation A.5 provide information specific to an organization as follows:


Annex A
- 
Referencing ISOC/IETF documents


Annex B
-
Referencing the ATM Forum documents


Annex C
-
Referencing Committee T1 documents


Annex D
-
Referencing TIA documents


Annex E
-
Referencing IEEE documents


Annex F
-
Referencing TTC documents

Since other organizations have requested recognition for Recommendation A.5, TSAG decided to delete existing Annexes and to put them for information with the list of recognized organizations in the ITU-T website, at the following address:  
http://www.itu.int/itu-T1/sdo/refer.html
Place des Nations
Telephone 
+41 22 730 51 11
Telex 421 000 uit ch
E-mail:
itumail@itu.int

CH-1211 Geneva 20
Telefax
Gr3:
+41 22 733 72 56
Telegram ITU GENEVE
www.itu.int
Switzerland
Gr4:
+41 22 730 65 00

ITU-T\BUREAU\CIRC\038E.DOC

30/03/01

